
 

 

19 June 2018  

 

Guy Barnett, Minister for Veterans' Affairs 

Naming of new Pedestrian Bridge 

I welcome the Hobart City Council submitting “Bridge of Remembrance” as the name for the 

city’s new pedestrian bridge to the Nomenclature Board for consideration. 

The Bridge will link the Cenotaph and Soldiers Memorial Walk, which are two of the State’s 

most important commemorative memorials. 

The project has been funded under the Federal Coalition Government’s Anzac Public Fund 

and has been underwritten by the Hodgman Liberal Government. The Hobart City Council is 

also providing funding support and delivering the project. 

This year as part of the Centenary of Armistice, we commemorate 100 years since the signing 

of the Armistice to end World War One. 

The name ‘The Bridge of Remembrance’ reminds us of those who have paid the ultimate 

sacrifice for our country. 

 


